
PUBLIC FEEDBACK FORM FOR ESEA Title 
Application 

The East Machias School Department accepts funding through the 
Elementary and Secondary Act (ESEA) of 1965. As part of ESEA, The Elm 
Street Elementary School is required to provide reasonable opportunity 
for public comment on the Consolidated application and consider such 
comment prior to the submission of the application. The East Machias 
School Department is accepting public comment on the 2024-25 
application from 7/22/2024-7/25/2024. 

Below are the title IA, IIA, IVA, and VA application projects that will 
comprise the final application posted to the Elm Street Elementary 
School web site for a one week period from July 22-July 25, 2024. If you 
have any questions, comments, or feedback, please email Mitchell Look, 
ESEA Coordinator at mlookaos96@gmail.com. 

East Machias received a total of $107,828.31 of federal funds in the 
following categories:

Title I=   $79,942.16
Title II=  $17,886.15
Title IV= $10,000.00
Title V=     $0.00

Title I used for Title staff salary and benefits for staff who work with 
Title identified students. The Title staff will work in the areas of Math 
and Literacy in small groups or one on one situations. It is hoped that 
this additional attention will fill the academic gaps that the students 
may have. 

Title II money is used for professional development, teacher evaluation 
system, materials and supplies for professional development, stipends 
for leadership team members, speakers, and title I coordinator

Title IV money used for on line teaching programs such as IXL, Moby 
Max, books etc. 



Your name ____________________________________
Your email ____________________________________

Title I project feedback

Title II project feedback 

Title IV project feedback

Title V project feedback 


